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I am Peter Fitzgerald of Bucksport, Maine, and I am FOR the proposed legislation. I 
am interested to see who else will testify for a proposal like this. I don't expect there 
to be many, but I want to stand with them.
I also caution you to take note of who opposes this legislation, and whether they will 
directly state their opposition or submit it as NFNO. Whistleblower protection is not 
something that you can stand on the fence for. If you do not intend to stand on one 
side of the issue, please remain seated. 
Even when people know that they are legally protected from retaliation, the burden of 
proof falls on them to prove that it happened.


